
 

 

 

Heathrow Bus and Coach Departure Charge Consultation Timetable 

 

 

A consultation document and agenda will be issued five working days in advance of the 26th 
May 2011 detailing HAL’s intended strategy for the departure charge. 
 
• Initial consultation meeting on the 26th May.   
 
• Follow up workshop week ending 10th June  
 
• Any formal responses back to HAL 8th July 
 
• New price announced  8st August  
 

• New price effective from 1
st 

October  2011 
 

Once this process has been completed we intend to create a new forum called the CBS 
charges stakeholder group. This will consist of the commercial coach operators and CPT. The 
group will meet on a quarterly basis with the aim to give greater visibility to those stakeholders 
of the costs and the resulting impact to the departure charge. 

 


